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Thank you for joining us on the Ford Rouge Factory Tour today. 
Because this is a working manufacturing facility, there are a few 
things to keep in mind:

We ask that there be no photography, eating or drinking in the 
theaters or on the plant walkways.

Daily vehicle production is based on actual vehicle sales orders,  
so you may be touring when we are not building vehicles.

Even when the factory is not in full operation, you'll get a       
behind-the-scenes view of the factory's remarkable internal     
framework: the complex web of overhead conveyors, vehicle     
elevators and just-in-time parts delivery systems that make this    
Ford's most flexible and technologically advanced plant.

Buses depart for the Museum on a regular basis; last bus is at 5 p.m.

Theater shows begin every 20 minutes, 9:20 a.m.–4p.m., starting at 
Station 1.

If you have any questions during your visit, just ask any staff 
member. They're here to help.
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Thank you for joining us on the Ford Rouge Factory Tour today. 
Because this is a working manufacturing facility, there are a few 
things to keep in mind:

We ask that there be no photography, eating or drinking in the 
theaters or on the plant walkways.

Daily vehicle production is based on actual vehicle sales orders,  
so you may be touring when we are not building vehicles.

Even when the factory is not in full operation, you'll get a       
behind-the-scenes view of the factory's remarkable internal     
framework: the complex web of overhead conveyors, vehicle     
elevators and just-in-time parts delivery systems that make this    
Ford's most flexible and technologically advanced plant.

Buses depart for the Museum on a regular basis; last bus is at 5 p.m.

Theater shows begin every 20 minutes, 9:20 a.m.–4p.m., starting at 
Station 1.

If you have any questions during your visit, just ask any staff 
member. They're here to help.
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Thank you for joining us on the Ford Rouge Factory Tour today. 
Because this is a working manufacturing facility, there are a few 
things to keep in mind:

We ask that there be no photography, eating or drinking in the 
theaters or on the plant walkways.

Daily vehicle production is based on actual vehicle sales orders,  
so you may be touring when we are not building vehicles.

Even when the factory is not in full operation, you'll get a       
behind-the-scenes view of the factory's remarkable internal     
framework: the complex web of overhead conveyors, vehicle     
elevators and just-in-time parts delivery systems that make this    
Ford's most flexible and technologically advanced plant.

Buses depart for the Museum on a regular basis; last bus is at 5 p.m.

Theater shows begin every 20 minutes, 9:20 a.m.–4p.m., starting at 
Station 1.

If you have any questions during your visit, just ask any staff 
member. They're here to help.
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